
       

Newsletter Friday 24th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Here we are, coming towards the end of the spring 

term and it has been lovely for the children to 

enjoy warmer weather during break times. They 

have been busy, as always, and certainly deserve a 

well-earned rest during the Easter break. 

Science Week 

We had a great time 

during Science week 

and know that some 

of you carried on this 

learning at home. 

The flying teabag 

proved to be a very 

popular experiment! 

It certainly was 

something to try at 

home! 

 

Easter Events before the end of term 

Next week, 

instead of Film 

Club, there will 

be an Easter 

Disco in the 

school hall. We 

look forward to 

seeing the 

children there 

and hope that 

some of them 

will come in 

Fancy Dress! 

 

 

 

 

On the same 

day, there will be 

an Egg 

Decorating 

Competition and 

we predict some 

incredible 

creations. 

 

Thank you to the 

PTFA for 

organising both 

events. 

 

 

 

Easter Tingle 

 
On Tuesday 21st March, Years 5 and 6 took part in 

the Easter Tingle at the Methodist Church, where 

they re-enacted the story of Easter. It was a 

wonderful experience and the first one since Covid. 

This will definitely be something to look forward to 

each year. 

 

We have also been invited to St Matthew’s 

Church on Tuesday 28th March at 1.30 pm. If you 

would like to come along and take part in the 

service, we would love to see you.  

 



Look at this amazing talent! 

 

Across the school, the children’s work in art 

continues to impress us all. Their knowledge and 

skills are improving year on year and we feel that 

they deserve to be displayed more professionally! 

 

Eleni in Year 4 painted this at home. 

 

 
 

 

Phoebe, Winter and Ellie, along with the rest of 

Year 6, have been learning about Frieda Kahlo and 

these paintings have been inspired by her work. 

We think that they all have every right to feel very 

proud. 

 
 

 

 

 

OPAL 

 

We would like to say a really big ‘thank you’ to 

everyone who keeps dropping off donations 

for our OPAL playtimes.                                      

The children 

have such a lot 

to play with but 

we are always 

looking for 

more, epsecially 

in the well-used 

mud kitchen. 

Pots, pans, cake 

tins, sieves, 

colanders… 

 

 

Dates for the Diary:  

Tuesday 28th March -   Year 1 visit to the 

synagogue in Darlington ; KS2 Easter Service at St 

Matthew’s 

Thursday 30th March – PTFA Disco 

Friday 31st March       - BREAK UP for Easter 

Monday 17th April – TRAINING DAY 

Tuesday 18th April – Summer term begins 

w/c 18th April – Parent/carer consultation 

meetings 


